
 

 

 

 

 

December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Swimming Extracurricular Activities 

I am delighted to announce that swimming will continue after Christmas. This will continue to be run 
by an external provider Fresh Fitness at the Richmond Holiday Centre, Richmond Dr, Skegness PE25 
3TQ. Transport to the swimming pool will be provided. However, parents will be responsible for 
ensuring their child’s safe journey from the Skegness Academy upon their return from swimming. 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01754 879122. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Miss K Langdale 
Pupil Premium Co-ordinator  
 
 


